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After the newsletter had al-

ready gone to the publisher, it 

was recognized that Tiffany 

Thurston was not eligible to 

run for a Director seat in Dis-

trict 1.  

The April newsletter contained 

Thurston’s interest statement 

for candidacy. We apologize 

for any confusion regarding 

the matter. 

Voting ballots at Annual Meet-

ing will have the following 

members listed for District 1: 

Bradyn Bruegger, Chris Jen-

sen & Joe Kruse. 

 

  

Audits on Irrigation Systems 

 

Irrigation season will soon be starting, and over the next few 
months, NEA will be conducting audits on customers irriga-
tions systems.  

Our purpose in conducting these audits is mainly to look for 
missing and damaged equipment, like capacitors. Crew mem-
bers will also check fuse sizing, confirm total horse power on 
pumps and towers, and evaluate/rectify any safety issues re-
vealed in the process of our audits.  

Please note that if capacitors are damaged or missing we will 
not energize the service. 

If you have questions or concerns about your irrigation system 
or this auditing process, please feel free to call and visit with 
Operations Manager Rick Bridge 307-334-3221.  
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Appreciation is the theme during the month of April and our own Chance Wilder (left) and Jason Fish 

(right) were at the Capital during Governor Gordon’s recognition of the Nationally recognized day. 

New Digger Truck 
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Charles 

Kleinberg 

and Rick 

Bridge work-

ing together. 

Dylan Miller 

Morgan 

Kodie Rempp Ziphorah Starkey 



nea@niobrara-electric.org 

PO Box 697 Lusk, WY 82225 

"This institution is an equal 
opportunity provider and 

employer." 
 

  

Office Hours 

Monday—Thursday 

7:30 am—5:00 pm 

Friday 7:30 am—4 pm 

Outages ....1-800-322-0544          

or 307-334-3221 

Phones are answered 24 

hours a day.   

Phones will be answered by 

Niobrara Electric Association 

during office hours and  SRS 

will take all other calls and 

dispatch NEA personnel.  

Energy use: myths and facts 

 

In the face of rising energy 

costs, consumers are looking for 

ways to reduce their energy use. 

Although there are a lot of good 

ideas out there, there also are a 

lot of misconceptions about 

what is really effective. Here are 

some of the most common 

myths and the facts to set you 

on the right path. 

 

Myth:  Screen savers reduce 

energy use. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

         District 

 

John Hester     1         Keeline, WY President 

Andy Barnette    2        Lusk, WY 

David Keener         3         Marsland, NE Sec./Treas 

Bill Wilson           3     Harrison, NE 

Jack Hammond          1          Lance Creek, WY 

Jim Dunn           3          Harrison, NE 

Neal Wurdeman          2          Lusk, WY 

Andy Greer    1      Lance Creek, WY 

JD Wasserburger   2      Lusk, WY  Vice President 

Board Minutes 

 Ops Manager Rick Bridge gave a Safety Report—no accidents 
or  near misses. Reported on contractor’s work. Discussed me-
tering project, windstorm damages and Border States training. 

 Office Manager Shawna Glendy discussed Annual Meeting-
Capital Credits, cash flow and guidelines. 

 Director Keener spoke on NREA business. 

 Director Greer spoke on WREA business.  

 Director Wilson spoke on Tri-State business. 

 
We are a member of  

Management Report: 

The Oneok project is winding down and we will put Podolak substation back to 
normal on the 29

th
 of April. We will also be doing the reclamation portion of the 

project very soon.  

Tri State will be removing the T1 transformer in Podolak Substation the end of 
this month so they can begin construction for the new 60 MVA transformer that 
will be installed in June or July. We will need to be taking a middle of the night 
outage` to cut the new transformer in, and remove the mobile. We will be notify-
ing everyone  when the time gets closer. The town will be taking a brief outage 
in a couple of weeks, as Western Area Power will be moving some metering 
equipment on the Town of Lusk, and the Lusk Rural circuit. 

The office staff have been very busy with year-end reports, annual fiscal audits, 
keeping up with day-to-day business at hand and the planning of the upcoming 
Annual Meeting.   

We will be publishing a list of members who have outstanding Capital Credit 
balances, if a check has been returned as undeliverable or has not been 
cashed a year after the issue date, it is voided.  If you see your name on the list 
please contact us and we can issue a replacement check.   

The office staff also assists with outages, planned or unplanned, and we have 
had our share since “Spring” has arrived. Wet heavy snow (although we are 
very thankful for the moisture) and a windy day caused up to ten broken poles 
and outages scattered all over our territory.  Thank you to the many members 
who call in with words of support for the NEA crew as they work to get the pow-
er restored!   

We hope to see you at the Annual Meeting in Harrison, NE, it has been a long 
time since we were able to get together and your vote is important as we have 
three good candidates to choose from for District 1!  If you have questions or 
comments, please feel free to contact us at 307-334-3221. 

 

 


